ST. LEO THE GREAT SCHOOL

NON — DISCRIMINATION STATEMENT

St. Leo the Great School, under the Archdiocese of New
Orleans, does not discriminate on the basis of any race, color,
national or ethnic origin, or disability in violation of state law

and federal law, or regulation in the administration of its
educational policies or programs. The information provided in
the application process, will not be used for any unlawful
discriminatory purpose.

Additionally, in compliance with Title IX, of the Civil Rights Act
of 1964, no person in the schools of the Archdiocese shall on
the basis of sex, be excluded from participation in, or be denied
the benefits of or be subjected to discrimination under any
educational program or activity.

PLEASE SIGN THAT YOU HAVR READ, AND UNDERSTAND. THE ABOVE
STATEMENT.
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